
Visva-Bharati 
Santiniketan 

NOTIFICATION 

This is to notify that the NAAC related works like compilation of data and collection 
of documents will continue on online mode during this suddenly imposed closure 
of the University. All the staff members assigned for NAAC related tasks are 

requested to kindly work from home to co-operate with NAAC team for compilation 
Work as far as possible. 

Memo No. REG/Notify/156/ 
Dated: 18.08.2020 

181)20 

Registrar(Acting) 
Visva-Bharati 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 

2. All Heads of Academic & Non-Academic Departments/Centres/Sections 
1. All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas 

3. Proctor/Dean of Students Welfare 
4. Prof. in-Charge of Security 
5. Librarian, Central Library 
6. Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital 

3. 

7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/IAO/UE/Assistant Registrars 
8. Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor 
9. P. A. to Registrar 
10. University Webmaster - To upload it in the University Website. 

11. Hindi Officer - To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website. 

8. 
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